
Cigna/Norton Health update 

 

I received this notice from Norton Health Sunday September 7. 2025: 

“Following Cigna Healthcare’s decision to terminate its contract with Norton Healthcare, an 

extension of Cigna’s termination notice is now in place through October 1, 2025.  This means 

patients with Cigna coverage will continue to receive in-network benefits during this extended 

time frame when choosing Norton Health for their health needs. 

The extension will be in place until October 1,2025, while Norton and Cigna work on finalizing 

a long-term agreement. We will continue to provide updates to keep, you informed.” 

I will continue to update you as I receive information. 

Coulter Marvel 

Health Benefits Representative 

502-386-0041 


